Retrieved from the Illinois River on a
recent dive were two pink papershells
(Potamilus ohiensis) and a white
heelsplitter (Lasmigona complanata,
largest shell). Biologists anticipate their
time spent flinging juvenile mussels
into the river may aid in the recovery of

an endangered species.




Rich Lewis is one of the divers routinely

sampling the Mississippi and Rock rivers for
Higgins’ eye pearly mussels (Lampsilis higginsii).

Young mussels (right) ready for release.
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Rich Lewis (foreground) and Bob Schanzle
were members of the multi-agency team
reintroducing the federally endangered

Higgins’ eye pearly mussel.



